
 

 

 

WYOMING ADULT HEARING AID  
PROGRAM 2025 

 
The Wyoming Department of Health is excited to 

announce the Adult Hearing Aid Program, designed to 

assist with purchasing hearing aids for low-income adults 

with profound hearing loss.  

 

For more information, please call 307-777-7531 
Or visit our webpage: 

https://health.wyo.gov/healthcarefin/adult-hearing-aid-program/ 
 

The Adult Hearing Aid Program  
 will accept applications  

August 1 – September 30, 2025 
 
 
 


